Minutes of the Annual Business Meeting of NEMATYC General Membership
Middlesex Community College, April 5, 2014

President Meredith Watts called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

President Watts thanked the conference co-chairs Maria Arambel and Dora Ottariano
and Middlesex Community College for their efforts and running a great conference.

The ballot was offered and no other members were nominated for open positions. Since
there were no contested offices, Mary Moynihan made a motion to accept the ballot as
submitted. Phil Mahler seconded the motion. The motion carried and every candidate
was elected to their respective position.

Dave Henry (Bristol) - President

Anne O'Shea (North Shore) - Vice President

Marsha Pease (North Shore) - Secretary

Alex Cotter (Massasoit) & Bob Cantin (MassBay) - Members At-Large
David Cox presented the Treasurer's Report.

Steve Krevisky (Middlesex - Conn.) mentioned the International Congress of
Mathematicians in Seoul, Korea in August.

Door prizes were handed out.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.



